
V Cesar Chavez
La Paz, Keene, CA 93570

October 14, 1985

M.D. HECTOR P. GARCIA
1315 BRIGHT AT MORGAN ST
CORPUS CHRISTI TX 78125

DEAR M.D. HECTOR P. GARCIA

We extend our heartfelt gratitude for your
generous contribution to La Causa. Because of your
support, our efforts on behalf of farm workers bring us
closer each day to a fairer share of the American dream
for the poorest of our nation's poor.

Your goodwill also makes possible our continuing
efforts to halt the reckless spread of agricultural
poisons that today are threatening not only the lives
and health of farm workers, but also the well-being of
consumers everywhere. You can continue to help our
efforts by asking all your family and friends to
boycott California grapes.

Viva La Causa,

Cesar Chavez
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